
 

 
 
 
 
February 7, 2017 
 
Dear Proposer, 
 
Notice of Intent to Award Contract: RFP 17-166 Feasibility Study Library Capital 
Campaign   
 
Thank you for your response to the above referenced RFP 17-166  
 
This letter is to notify you that the City has reviewed all proposals and are 
recommending the contract be awarded to Donor By Design Group, LLC., Inc. 
           
Thank you for your interest in meeting the needs of the City of Boise.  Your 
participation in the process is appreciated. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kathy Chase 
 
Kathy Chase 
Purchasing Specialist 
Boise City Purchasing 
208-972-8169 

 


